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To Whom It May Concern

The above referenced patient came to see me for an evaluation of his eyes regarding Marfan’s
syndrome. His original visit to me was in 2007 and { saw him again in 2009 for regular eye
examinations.

He came back on September 13, 2012, for this examination regarding the Marfan’s. He has
not had double vision and he has been nearsighted in the past, although I do not know how
nearsighted he had been because he had a four-slit R-K in each eye in the past.

The external examination was essentially normal and, in particular, the lids showed no change or
abnormalities. The slit-lamp examination showed very well placed four slits for R-K. The
lenses were not subluxed and on wide dilation, although the zonules could not be seen, there was
no phacodinesis. His retinal examination showed a two-disc diameter nevus superiorally in the
left eye. There were mild patches of lattice without holes.

In summary, I could not make a diagnosis of Marfan’s based on his examination. I hope this
letter is helpful.



